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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

This Special Issue showcases recent advances in the realm
of head and neck tumour imaging. In particular, original
research articles that explore novel aspects of CT and MRI
for characterizing head and neck tumours are welcome for
submission. This can include enhancements of these
modalities, such as dual-energy CT and spectral MRI, as
well as post-processing techniques that exploit artificial
intelligence, implement automated segmentation, exploit
radiomics to differentiate lesions, predict optimal
treatment selection, and assess treatment responses.
Relevant review articles and technical notes may also be
considered.
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2100 Copenhagen, Denmark

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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